
Eighth Grade Students and their Parents/Guardians 
are invited to an Open House:

Thursday, March 6, 2014 5:00-9:30 P.M.
  

Newton North High School 
457 Walnut Street 
Newtonville, MA 
(617) 559-6250

5:00 – 6:45 p.m.
Parents/guardians and students are invited to view Career & Vocational 

Technical Education Program Exhibits located on the first floor.

6:15 – 7:00 p.m.
Special Education Department Open House in the Film Lecture Hall for 
those interested in learning about student support programs at NNHS.

6:45 – 9:30 p.m.
Eighth grade students gather in the cafeteria, while their parents attend 
the 7-9:30 program, to participate in “Experience NNHS” program hosted 

by NNHS Student Ambassadors.

7:00 – 9:30 p.m.
Parents/guardians gather in the auditorium for introductions and an 
overview from school leaders followed by a series of large and small 

group sessions.

Please visit Newton North’s website at:
http://nnhs.newton.k12.ma.us

and read the letter from Principal Jen Price with details of the 8th Grade Parent & 
Student Open House.  

For Career & Vocational Technical Education information please visit the website at:
 http://www.newton.k12.ma.us/careerteched

8th Grade Parent and Student Night
Newton Public Schools Invites You!


